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Am submitting testimony in opposition to HB2107. 

1.  Voting and elections should fall under the Election Clerk only.  One location, in 

person. 

2.  With no voter roll clean up, this adds to the possibilities of duplications. 

3.  When a prisoner gets a ballot, the place of residence is where the prison is - yes? 

     Driver's licenses are revoked, are they not? 

4.  When you commit a crime punishable by incarceration, voting is one of the 

privileges that should remain revoked. 

5.  As with many bills and laws that have been passed recently, implementation of 

said laws have not followed through.  Why would this be different. 

6.  This law would be passed without voter approval? 

 

Thank you for reading, 

Marlene Acker 
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